
 Barrett Township Planning Commission 
July 1, 2020 

 
The Meeting of the Barrett Township Planning Commission was held on Wednesday, July 1, 2020 
at 5:30 p.m. at the Municipal Building on Route 390 in Mountainhome, Pa.  
The meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m. by Chairman, Brick Linder. 
Present: Brick Linder, Patti O’Keefe, William Pipolo, Jr., Charles Fullington, Ralph Megliola 
Solicitor Deborah Huffman, Jeryl Rinehart and the public.  
There were no public comments on the agenda items. 
 
The minutes of the June 3, 2020 Meeting were reviewed. As there were no corrections or additions 
to the minutes, the minutes were accepted as read. 
It was noted that no correspondence was received. 
 
New Business: 
     a. It was noted that there was no New Business. 
 
Old Business:  
     a. It was noted that there were no Old Business. 
 
Old Business (tabled): 
     a. It was noted that there was no Old Business that was tabled. 
 
Sketch Plans: 
     a. It was noted that there was no Sketch Plans. 
 
Planning: 
     a. Discussion was held on the Zoning Ordinance Amendments. Ralph Megliola made a motion 
to make the following recommendation: 
 
1) To have the Supervisors consider and research placing some sort of limitations of the 
expansions of the Non-conforming structures.  
 
The motion was seconded by Brick Linder. All Members voted aye. 
 
As there was no further business or public comment, Brick Linder made a motion to adjourn the 
meeting at 6:22 p.m. The motion was seconded by Patti O’Keefe and carried. All Members voted 
aye. 
 
 
                                                                        Respectfully Submitted, 


